
 

 

 

 

24th January 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our topic about transformation and to link to our class novel, we have arranged a 

visit from a number of the residents of Kielder Water Birds of Prey Centre on Monday 12th 

March, 2018. 

This visit will allow the children to get ‘up close and personal’ with some of nature’s most 

spectacular predators. They will be able to observe first-hand the adaptations of each species 

in order to survive in their habitats, including how each species has adapted to nocturnal or 

diurnal hunting.  

As well as handling and flying the birds, the children will learn about Kielder’s Conservation 

and Breeding Programmes and changes they, themselves, can make to ensure the survival of 

these magnificent creatures in the wild.  

The cost of this unique and exclusive opportunity is £7.50 per child and will provide the 

children with practical experience and enable them to observe evolution in action. Please pay 

through SIMS Agora under ‘Events’.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs A Lightley 

 

 

 


